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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
 We’re so glad you’re here today to worship and study God’s Word  
with us! We want to welcome all of you who are our guests this morning. If  
this is your first time to be here, we ask that you let us know more about you 
by filling out a Connection Card. These cards are located in a slot on the  
back of each pew. Thank you for joining us today! 

 It is 2018! Another year has passed and a new year has begun. What  
will you do differently this year to grow spiritually and emotionally? If you 
haven’t already, please take time this week to evaluate your personal,  
spiritual life and develop a plan of action to accomplish goals for 2018. As 
Bro. John reminded us last week: “A goal without a plan is just a wish.” 

 This new year will have many new opportunities and challenges for us. 
Some of you may have noticed a building permit on our door. Our plans for 
the bathroom remodel have been approved and we are now collecting bids 
for the work. Once these bids have been received, the Building & Grounds 

Committee will present a recommendation for church approval. 
Please pray for this process and for the necessary funds to 
complete the project! 

 We are excited about the Evangelism Explosion: 
Share Your Faith Workshop that is scheduled for the last 
Sunday of January! EE Missionary, Don Snipes, will be 
leading this all-day seminar. In this workshop, we will: 

 Learn a method of sharing the Gospel you will not easily forget. 
 Be given a tool you will use the rest of your life! 
 Catch a renewed vision and enthusiasm for winning others to the Lord. 
 Renew your passion for witnessing with a glimpse of the heart of God. 
 Discover ways to cultivate friendships for opportunities to share the Gospel. 



January 7, 2018 

Announcements 

MORNING WORSHIP 10:30 - 12:00  
“Holy Spirit” 

PRAYER   

“Blessed Assurance” 

“Jesus Messiah” 

“Jesus Paid it All” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Jesus Paid it All” 

OFFERTORY  

  

EVENING SERVICE — RON FIELDS 
KIDZ CHOIR/PRESCHOOL PRAISE 
TSM (TEMPLE STUDENT MINISTRIES) 

6:00 PM 
6:00 PM 
6:00 PM 

  

  

  

  

  Christmas Card Exchange Boxes  
The Christmas Card Exchange Boxes have been retired for the year.  
There are several cards in the office that were not picked up.  Please 
check to see if they were to you or if you can deliver them to some-
one who might have missed them.  

Adult Choir Ministry 
We want to invite you to join the choir as they begin preparing for 
our Easter celebration! Rehearsals will begin January 21.  

Evangelism Explosion Share Your Faith Workshop 
 January 28 Temple Baptist Church will be participating in an all-day 

workshop to learn how to better share our faith!  Mark your calen-
dars now and be sure to participate in this exciting endeavor!  

Ladies Bible Study Groups 
 Monday group begins February 5 at 6:30 pm, and will study 

“Stepping Up” by Beth Moore.   
 Thursday group will start February 8 at 9:00 am studying “Breathe” 

by Priscilla Shirer.  Both groups meet every other week. All ladies are 
invited!  Both study books available at Lifeway Christian Book Store. 



Today’s Volunteers 

Upcoming Events 

January 7  Bible Study/Sunday School Groups 9:45 AM 
Morning Worship Service 10:45 AM 
Evening Service - 6:00 PM 
Kidz Choir - 6:00 PM 
TSM -  6:00 PM 

January 9  Mission Rally - Westville, OK 

January 10  Awana Resumes 

January 13  Awana Carnival 

January 21  ACTIVATE Team Meeting - Sunday Afternoon 
Lord’s Supper - Sunday Evening 

January 28  Evangelism Explosion: Share Your Faith Workshop 

   

   

   

   

   

Next Week’s Volunteers 

Greeters Jean Duncan & Maxine Peters 

Children’s Church Hannah Martin 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Peggy Brown & Volunteer 

10:30 AM  Gary & Brenda Townzen 
  6:00 PM  Miriam Ketron 

Greeters Peggy Brown & Lezlye 
O’Connor 

Children’s Church Kamie Harris 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Stefanie Brown & Volunteer 

10:30AM  Josh & Audrey King 

  6:00 PM  Patricia Poertner & Volunteer 

Deacon of the Month — Lonnie Townzen 

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

 
 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

December 31 Report  

General: $5,000.97 

Chairs: $430.00 

Remodel: $100.00 

Awana: $200.00 

Youth: $25.00 

Attendance  

AM Worship: 99 


